
Hello!

Since being elected last year, the Albanese Labor
Government has been hard at work delivering our
commitments to you.

Already we have passed legislation to reduce forecasted
electricity price rises, make medicines cheaper, deliver fee-
free TAFE places, get wages moving again and so much
more.

This year, we're making child care cheaper for families
and expanding Paid Parental Leave.

2023 is shaping up to be an exciting year, and I am
extremely optimistic about our community's future.

I hope you were able to enjoy some time relaxing with loved
ones over the summer break, and I hope to see you out and
about in our community soon.

Please do not hesitate to contact my office if I can ever be of  
assistance.
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Enrol today in fee-free TAFE and
VET courses!

The Albanese Labor Government is delivering
180,000 fee-free TAFE and VET places in 2023.

Our Government is:

Addressing skills shortages.

Driving growth.

Giving Australians the skills that they need
to prepare for the jobs of the future.

Under Labor, fee-free places are now available in sectors including
early childhood education, aged care, technology, construction and
hospitality.

Cheaper Medicines

Fee-Free TAFE

Find out 
more

The Albanese Labor Government is
easing the cost of living, by making
medicines cheaper.

Since January 1, Australians have been
paying up to 30% less for prescription
medicines on the Pharmaceutical Benefit
Scheme.

If you are taking one medication a month
you will save as much as $150 every year,
and those with two or three medications will
save as much as $300-$450 a year.

Our changes mean more people can afford
to get the medications they need to stay
healthy – without worrying so much about
the price.



ANZAC DAY

WANNEROOBALLAJURA

NOLLAMARA

5.45 am - Members, guests and members of the
public are requested to assemble in the front
carpark of the Sub-Branch for the commemorative
ANZAC Day Dawn Service.

 

5.45 am - Anzac Day dawn service followed
by march and gunfire breakfast. Wanneroo
War Memorial, Civic Drive.

Limited parking for veterans with medals,
ACROD and ADF uniform near our service.
public parking in the Wanneroo Central
Shopping Centre underground car park or
shopping centre car park.

JOONDALUPOSBORNE PARK

6:30 am - Veteran's parade, followed by a
short service of remembrance, and a
gunfire breakfast prepared by Rotary
Club of Osborne Park. 

I hope you join with me this ANZAC Day,
no matter where you are, in taking the
time to reflect on the sacrifices others
have made to keep us safe. Let the notes
of the Last Post hold all of us to the
promise: we will remember them. 
Lest we forget.

RSL ANZAC DAY SERVICE 

Lest We Forget 

Anne Aly MP

5.30 am - Ballajura Community College Peace
Park Illawara Crecent Ballajura.
School Carpark and street parking available.
Wheel Chair access.

 

Tuesday 25th April 

Authorised by Anne Aly MP, ALP, Tenancy 3, Level 1, 31 Cedric
Street, Stirling, WA 6021 



The Cowan Electorate Office 
can assist with information 
about Federal Government 
services, including:

Centrelink
National Disability Insurance Scheme
(NDIS)
Australian Taxation Office (ATO) 
Immigration, citizenship 

       

Medicare
Passports
Pensions 
My Aged Care
Veterans' Affairs 

anne.aly
anne.aly.mp@aph.gov.au

Tenancy 3, Level 1, 31 Cedric St,
Stirling WA 6021

What's happening in Cowan
The Albanese Government is delivering for constituents in
Cowan!

I'm really proud to announce that we're investing $2 million to
help Greenwood College build new facilities for its swimming
pool. 

This means they'll be able to run more summer swimming
programs and also extend the use of the pool to local
community groups. That will have a huge impact throughout
Cowan.

Get in touch Anne Aly
(08) 9409 4517

I joined Prime Minister Albanese and the WA
Minister for Health Amber-Jade Sanderson MLA
in Rudloc Medical Centre to announce the
opening of expressions of interest for urgent care
clinics! 

These urgent care clinics will take the growing
pressure off our hospital emergency departments.

It's important for me to be able to go into my
electorate and have a conversation with people who
have been impacted by  actions taken in Parliament. 

This is why I have regular 'Meet Your Member'
events - the most recent was in Beechboro and
Kiara! Keep an eye on your letterbox for the next
one! I also hold open offices which I announce on
Facebook. (Details below)


